

Planning and Economic Development Ed Anzek, AICP, Director

From: James Breuckman, AICP

To: Planning Commission

Date: 4/25/2013

Re: Master Land Use Plan

The Planning and Development Department is pleased to offer the completed 2013 Master Land Use Plan updates for adoption (please refer to attached motion for your consideration).

The comment period has ended and the City has received no comments from adjacent municipalities, other governmental entities, outside agencies, or residents. At this point we are ready to proceed with adoption of the amendments. Adoption will be a two step process, with the first step being Planning Commission approval followed by City Council approval.

Staff thanks you for your diligence, attention, and guidance during the update process.

I:\Pla\Planning Projects\MLUP Update 2012\PC Public Hearing 043013\Cover Memo 04.25.13.doc